Oneida County College Corps
Summer Internship Program

· College Corps interns earn $11.80 per hour for an internship in their chosen field 
· Information for applicants:
· You must submit the application and your resume
· The application is available at: http://ocgov.net/workforcedev
· You can apply online or mail in the documents
· Applications are due by June 1st (but can be submitted at any time)
· Contact the MVCC Career Services Office at (315) 731-5847 or careerservices@mvcc.edu if you need assistance with creating or revising your resume
· It is strongly recommended that you have a career services team member review your resume before you submit it
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Program Information:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Workforce Development is the key to the future of Oneida County’s economic development. Established in 1988 by the Oneida County Board of Legislators and Oneida County Executive, the Oneida County College Corps is the region’s oldest public internship program. It functions on a simple plan. County Government and private employers split the cost of paying an Oneida County resident looking for an internship in his or her chosen field.
The program funds a 200-hour internship, although many employers who witness the work ethic of our interns add hours to those internships to take full advantage of what energetic, inquisitive minds can bring to the workplace. Many of the more than 2,500 internships have resulted in permanent jobs at the over 350 employers who have been part of the program. 
Contact Genaro Scampone with any questions about the program at 
gscampone@ocgov.net
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